
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/14/2015 3:39:09 PM
Subject: RE: Abbeville Case

Not unreasonable at all.  I will have you something by Friday.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 3:36 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: Abbeville Case
 
Is Friday unreasonable? I don’t need too much detail.  I’ll send you what the House has outlined so you can see the 
level of detail.  
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 3:35 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: Abbeville Case
 
I am happy to compile that information as it relates to policy priorities in the budget, but Josh would have to provide 
you with the meeting information.  When would you like this outline?
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 3:30 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: Abbeville Case
 
David,  We are considering filing a motion in the Abbeville case, and in that motion we would outline the Governor’s 
recent efforts as they relate to education. i.e. meeting with superintendents, including items in her exec budget, etc.  
Can you outline for me what she has done in this regard since November 12, 2014?   
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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